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Professional Services Bargaining Unit 

June 2019 

Your Professional Services Bargaining Unit (PSBU) bargaining committee met with 
Saskatchewan Polytechnic management on June 5 and 6. 

We had originally agreed to meet on May 6, 7 and 8, but these dates were 
cancelled by the Employer. 

Both sides continue to discuss both non-monetary and monetary items at the 
bargaining table. 

Additional bargaining dates have been set for October, 2019. 

In order for you to receive the most up-to-date information about bargaining and 
other important matters, we encourage all members to ensure that their personal 
email addresses have been submitted to SGEU at MIS@sgeu.org.  

 

In solidarity, 

Bonnie Bond, PSBU Bargaining Chair 
Jon Burke, Campus Chair, Regina Campus 
Derrick Gagnon, Campus Vice-Chair, Saskatoon Campus & Administrative Offices  
Ellen Leaman, Acting Campus Chair, Moose Jaw Campus 
Deb Zawada-Wiebe, Campus Chair, Prince Albert Campus 
 
www.ps.sgeu.org 
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